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Comments: The proposed fixed anchor guidelines is actively going to stifle the growth and maintenance of

climbing, and will limit who is able to recreate in those areas. Not only is this the reverse of a 60 year precedent,

but it is also oppressive to anyone that does not have the means to purchase traditional climbing equipment,

which is extremely expensive. If the goal is to limit recreation and stifle a booming outdoor industry, then by all

means proceed. But if the goal is to make the outdoors accessible and protected by the general public, then this

is antithetical to everything you are doing.


